

Paul Nicks
Acting Director

Susan Brown Acting Deputy Director

Steve Weinberger, CPA Administrator

209 E. Musser Street, Suite 200 | Carson City, NV 89701-4298 Phone: (775) 684-0222 | www.budget.nv.gov | Fax: (775) 687-0260

ALL AGENCY MEMO - 2018 - 11

Date:

November 1, 2018

To:

All Agencies

From:

Paul Nicks, Acting Director, Governor's Finance Office

Subject:

Steve Weinberger Retirement

It is with a combination of happiness and sadness that I announce the retirement of Steve Weinberger, Administrator, Division of Internal Audits, Governor's Finance Office, effective November 30, 2018.

Steve has served as the Administrator since July of 2012 and has previously served in several management positions in the state over his 30 year career. As Administrator of the Division of Internal Audits he oversees the auditing of executive branch agencies as well as the development of the Division's audit plan, policies and procedures.

Please join me in extending a fond farewell to Steve and join my office on November 29, 2018 for a farewell reception.